NOTICE OF HERBICIDE APPLICATION

This is to notify residents that the Tuscola County Road
Commission has hired Daltons, Inc to do herbicide applications and
Primary Brush Spray and Phragmites Spray on designated areas within
the road right of way located throughout the county, weather permitting.
Methods of spray are by a truck mounted spray unit. Anyone interested
in more information on the materials application can contact Daltons,
Inc, P.O. Box 724, North Webster, IN 46555 or call at 574-267-7511.
If you are interested in applying for the No Spray Program, please go to
www.tuscolaroad.org to fill out the application by June 1, 2024. If the
request is granted, Property Owners shall comply with all conditions
listed on the form. Anyone with questions on the Program or Locations
to be sprayed Contact William Green, Operations Engineer, by phone at
989-673-2128, ext. 30109 or by email at wgreen@tuscolaroad.org.




